
 

 

 
 

 

To:  YMCA Coaches 

From: USA Swimming Club Development Division 

Re: Video Review Service at YMCA Nationals 

 

Coaches, 

 

USA Swimming will be providing a video review station for coaches and athletes at the YMCA 

National Championships in Greensboro. USA Swimming has provided this valuable service at 

the last three Short Course YMCA Nationals, as well as Olympic Trials, USA Swimming National 

Championships, US Open, and USA Swimming Junior National Championships. 

 

Look for the “VIDEO REVIEW” banner and stop by with your athlete to watch and review video 

of your athletes’ races. We will have a full-field video view of all races available shortly after the 

event is completed. This is a change from previous years where we only taped the top six 

preliminary heats-this year we will have all the prelim heats available. There is no charge for this 

service. 

 

We are also excited to announce that we will be piloting a wireless in-venue broadcast whereby 

if you have an iPad, iPhone or laptop with Wi-Fi capability you will be able to stream all races 

shortly after the completion of each heat directly to your electronic device. You will receive a 

password to access the secured site. We kindly ask that you do not give the password out to 

any parents attending the meet. 

 

USA Swimming Sport Performance Consultants are also available to visit your team to deliver 

information to you, your staff, athletes and parents. Hundreds of clubs have already taken 

advantage of this service, including many of our nationally recognized clubs. Stop by our video 

review table to request a visit and review topics available for visits.  There is no charge for this 

service. 

 

Thank you, 
 

 
 
Tom Avischious 
Field Services Director 
Club Development 


